
 

 

 

EXCITING NEW ADDITION PROPOSED FOR OUR 

RECREATION GROUND ON WETHERBY ROAD 

Boroughbridge Town Council have been working hard to secure funding 

from developers in our community to provide funding for a Multi Use 

Games Area ( MUGA ) in our recreation ground .  

The area will have a hard durable surface marked out for football and 

basketball. Something we feel our young people deserve. Some other 

equipment may be relocated and it is hoped that we can also enhance the 

junior play area.  

 

We sincerely hope that you support this project as we may not get the opportunity 

again. 

This information will be posted on the councils face book page where you will find 

updates and you can leave your supportive comments.  


